THE SCHOOL WILL BE COMPLETED BY THE END OF FEBRUARY, 2005

These children, resplendent in new uniforms. school made in AQUAID's own tailoring shop, have been rescued from the hopeless poverty which threatens so many orphans in Malawi.





□ 200 Dresses! 200 Shirts! 200 Pairs of Trousers!

Below, Mr Mandolo, one of 15 "disabled" staff members, proudly displays his handiwork

Photo by John Searle: September 2004

The AQUAID LIFELINE Fund offers grateful thanks for continuing magnificent support from AQUAID U.K. Ltd., which has enabled us to rescue so many and offer hope to those who had none.

For further information Tel. John Searle. **AQUAID LIFELINE Fund Co-ordinator,** on (01223) 565126



Photo by Stephen Thornton: June 2004

Autumn 2004

AQUAID LIFELINE NEWSLETTER

FROM NAMISU ORPHAN VILLAGE, MALAWI



SMILES OF WELCOME FROM STELLA AND FLORA FOR THE FRIENDS AND SUPPORTERS WHO RESPONDED THIS YEAR TO OUR INVITATION TO VISIT OUR VILLAGE AT NAMISU.



SONGS OF WELCOME!

Part of Namisu Orphan Village choir making our visitors feel at home.



LUNCH!

Along with Breakfast and Tea, one of the 1200 meals prepared daily by our cooks.

IMPORTANT NOTE: WITHOUT YOUR GOODWILL, WE WOULD BE UNABLE TO BRING RELIEF TO SO MANY. ON THEIR BEHALF WE THANK YOU.

Reg. Charity No: 1080687

Email: aquaidlifeline@yahooo.com